
 

 

 

 

 

             

                                                                                                                          

Dear Candidate, 

Thank you for your interest in St Adrian’s Catholic Primary School. 

As a governing body, we are looking for an inspirational new headteacher with proven leadership 

capability; someone who can build on our strong Catholic foundations to embed the great 

progress made over recent years and then take the school from good to outstanding. We are 

looking for a committed, practising Catholic who is talented at nurturing and developing staff, 

promoting teaching excellence and an accomplished communicator, who can be an enthusiastic 

ambassador for our school.  We are seeking someone whose vision and passion for Catholic 

education will complement and enhance our own. 

Our ambition is to be an outstanding Catholic school within the Mercy tradition, which provides an 

excellent all-round education for every pupil in the school. We benefit from a terrific teaching 

team and governing body, enthusiastic and resilient learners who display outstanding behaviour 

and overwhelmingly supportive parents. 

The enclosed pack and our school website will give you a lot of information. However, I would 

encourage you to visit because that is the best way to see what we are doing, to meet our 

delightful children and our dedicated staff and to learn about the significant changes and major 

improvements that have taken place in the last three years. 

I look forward to hearing what you have to offer St Adrian’s Catholic Primary School. 

Yours faithfully 

 

J Richard Belt 
Chair of Governors 
 


